
19th November 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 11   

 

 

Dear Parents 

Physics revision classes  

I am pleased to advise that we will be offering GCSE Physics revision classes for pupils in Year 11. Classes will 

run after school each Wednesday from 4.00-5.00pm, commencing Wednesday 28th November 2018. (Please 

note the class will not run on Wednesday 12th December due to the Year 9 Parents’ Evening or during the mock 

examinations, 9th and 16th January 2019). 

If you would like your child to attend these sessions, please complete the reply slip and return to me by Monday 

26th November 2018.  

In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Dr D McKitterick 

Physics Teacher 

Examinations Officer 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 
 
 

GCSE Physics Revision Classes 
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________  Form: _______________________ 
 
 
I would like my child to attend the GCSE Physics revision sessions commencing on Wednesday 28th November 
2018. 
 
I will make appropriate travel arrangements for my child’s journey home at the stated finishing time of 5.00pm. 
 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________  Date: __________________________ 
 

 
 

Please return to Dr McKitterick by Monday 26th November 2018. 


